
MINUTES OF OCEANSIDE PHOTOGRAPHERS GENERAL MEETING  

May 3, 2010 

Meeting called to order at 7:00pm 

In attendance 31 members and 1 guest 

 

Phil Chabot gave a presentation on Elements 8 and Lightroom. 

Any educational material that may be of interest to the group may be emailed to Libby Lovis at 

mailto:llovis2@shaw.ca 

 

Judging:  Places of Worship 

 3rd Dave Courtice 

 2nd Alan Cornall 

 1st Ken Davies 

 

Field Trip   The field trip for May will be held on Sunday May 16th at 10:00am and onwards, at the 

Nanaimo Waterfront.  Meet at Newcastle ferry parking lot.  Randy Hall has a map 

mailto:hallr62@hotmail.com 

 

Ed Mosier gave a presentation and explanation for the next challenge:  Leading Lines/Depth of Field 

 

Lynn Bieber-Weir thanked all those who took part in the Fire & Ice competition.  Results will be 

announced in the local newspaper.  Winners:  Gail Courtice, Randy Hall, James Kennedy 

 

Treasurer's Report:  In hand at present $972.17 

 

Randy Hall gave an excellent slide show of photos taken at Milner Gardens. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:00pm 


